
• Go see our tree downtown in Sims park, official lighting is 6 p.m. tonight.  Thank you 

to all the boys and girls for making the ornaments!  

• Families I want to thank you so much for your participation in our chocolate 

fundraiser.  Our final profit was $4,016.99.  We use these funds for our PBIS program 

(Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports).  Check out our gold award banner, 

above the front doors, that we received from the State of Florida for our 

implementation of the PBIS program.  

• Here is our December newsletter DecNewsletter-copy.docx  

• Order your yearbook for $15 before the price 

increases!  Visit http://ybpay.lifetouch.com and type in our Yearbook ID Code: 
12520921 to order your yearbook today! 

• Picture day is coming soon on December 16th.  Check out this flyer on how you can 

order your pictures PictureDay.docx  

o We are offering MySchoolOnline students to come through the car loop and 

get your picture taken anytime between 1 to 2p.m.  Parents will pull all the 

way up and your child will get out of the car with a staff member to go to a 

nearby location, take their picture and be promptly returned right back to 

you.  Making it as easy and safe as possible.  If you can’t make it then no need 

to worry as we have picture make up day in January 

• Last day of school is December 18th then we begin our Winter Break with students 

returning on Wednesday January 6th 

• Car Loop families we need your help to continue to keep children safe.  Please 

remember that we ask that you refrain from being on your cell phone when moving 

through the loop.  There are too many incidents where a car is stopping abruptly and 

we need all eyes watching.  This is also why we ask you to pull all the way up to the 

next open space, we will move your child to your car.  If you chose to stop, the car 

behind you is not expecting it and our #1 priority is to keep everyone out of harms 

way.  Please remember to pass this information on to anyone in your family who acts 

as an emergency pick up as well.  We also need students ready when you pull up so 

they can get out quickly.  Please say your goodbyes before getting to the stopping 

point.  There are 200+ cars that we put through the loop and it's done in about 20 

minutes thanks to our staff expediting and you working with us to make it an 

efficient experience.   

Wishing everyone a wonderful week!   
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